
Anne Daub <anneolsendaub@cox.net> 
 
I OPPOSE THIS PROJECT 
THINK OUT SIDE THE BOX AND CLEAN UP THE PORT AND PLEASE DON'T ADD TO IT. 
SHORT TERM JOBS ARE NOT ENOUGH TO DESTROY OUR LOCAL ENVIRONMENT 
ALONG WITH THE HEALTH AND WELFARE OF OUR COMMUNITY. NOT TO MENTION THE   
DECLINE IN PROPERTY VALUE. 
WE ARE HOMEOWNERS AND DEFINITELY OPPOSE THE CRUDE OIL TERMINAL. 
 
 
ANNE OLSEN DAUB 
295 WEST 15TH STREET 
SAN PEDRO, CA 90731 
310.548.0817 


